
._

!

!
i

UNITED STATES/f "%g$ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
c' - ''% naciom iv

' f , TENNo 2

k 2 7 JUN 1980(J ,..... /
Docket No. 99900255/80-01

Pacific Scientific
Kin-Teck Division
Attn: Mr. P. A. Hadnagy
Quality Assurance Manager
1346 S. State College Boulevard
Anaheim, CA 92803

Gentlemen: -

Thank you for your letter of May 28, 1980, in response to our letter
dated March 5,1980. As a result of our review, we find that addi'tiunal
information, as discussed with you during a telephone call on June 23,
1980, is needed, as follows: '

l. Relative to Deviation A, what actions have been or will be taken
to prevent a recurrence of this or a similar deviation and the
date of when corrective action will be completed.

2. Relative to Deviation B, please address your corrective action,
relative to the shop order number noted in the deviation and the
date of when the corrective actions to prevent recurrence will be
completed.

3. Relative to Deviation C, please spectfy how instructions to the
involved personnel were documented and what actions were taken to
assure that the corrective actions are effective.

Please provide this additional information within twenty (2Q}. days in
order that we may complete our review in a timely manner,

Sincerely, I

c/ %
Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch,
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